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· The BOM extend their congratulations to all students and staff on the excellent standard of Leaving Certificate results this year.

· The BOM wishes to thank teachers for their work in completing and submitting detailed results analysis and strongly commend the action plans identified in the process.

· The BOM wishes to acknowledge the valuable contribution made by Mr Campbell to Grange Post Primary school in his time here and wish him every success in his new position.

· The BOM wishes Ms Kearins every best wish for her maternity leave.

· The BOM have identified the following 3 priorities to focus on the 2016-2017 school year, including:

1. The Board will support the school through the planning and development stage of the new extension in any way they can.
2. The Board will actively engage with the school to develop and finalise a new homework policy this year.
3. The Board will review a minimum of one policy at each Board meeting this year to ensure all policies and practices are current and up to date in the school.

